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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Peter Jacobs INT2016/5017/P 21/10/2016  20:43:43 Although we have no grounds for complaint regarding the plans, we do, with a baby due in the new 

year (Jan 2017), have concerns about noise and privacy issues brought about by building work during 

this demanding, delicate and stressful period and would appreciate consideration and consultation 

throughout the planning/preparation process.
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